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LETTER FROM THE MINISTER OF STATE FOR SCHOOL STANDARDS 
We are very pleased to share with you this letter from Nick Gibbs, Minister of State for School 
Standards, commending the school on the progress the children make. It is our vision at Henry 
Fawcett that with the right opportunities and the best education possible every child can succeed 
and  fulfil their potential. Our committed staff team work very hard to ensure all pupils have the 

best possible future. 
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Nursery  
Spring Term  4 2016/17  

Welcome back to the second half of the 
Spring term in Nursery class.                                                                        

Well done for all your hard work  and              
achievements last half term. 

Nursery class had took part in a fantastic trip to 
the Aquarium at the Horniman Museum. 

We learnt a lot about the different types of fish 
and sea creatures and saw lots of different 
types of animals that used to be alive a long 

time ago.                                          
 

Work for this term.                                                               
This term we will be continuing to learn about 

óTraditional Talesô . We will  also be looking at shapes 
and patterns and moving onto learn about numbers up 
to 15. Nursery class will also taking part in óBook weekô 

activities and dressing up as characters from            
traditional tales and stories. More information about 

this will be given out nearer the time. 
 

How to help you child at home 
Some ideas to support your child with learning at home 
could include joining in with cooking and    baking, writ-
ing a shopping list and finding food items at the super-
market to fill a basket, counting cars, bicycles, lor-
ries on their way into school, looking for numbers 
and shapes in the environment. Please remember 

that learning can happen all the time! 
                                                                    

  

DANCE and MOVEMENT sessions STARTING 
SOON!   Please can your child bring in a pair of 
plimsolls-these need to be in school on a MONDAY 

ready for our dance sessions. 
 Book Bags 

Please remember to bring  in your childôs book bag 
every day, reading books can be changed on a daily 
basis and parents are welcome to support their child 

with choosing a book to take home .                                 
Thank you for making comments in your childôs 
reading record, this really supports us with seeing 
how your child is developing with their reading at 

home. 
                                                                                                                                               

 
 

Nursery class rules                                                           
We have five special rules in Nursery class:                    
Good thinking, Good looking, Good listening, 

Good sitting and Hands up.                                                            
Please help us by talking to your child about 
rules in school which support good behaviour 

and learning.                                                 
PLEASE REMEMBER THAT SCHOOL STARTS 

AT 8.50 AM  
Please can you ensure that your child arrives in 
school with the correct school uniform including 
black shoes (no trainers please)  No hooped     
earrings please, only small studs allowed. 
Please put a spare change of clothes 

(especially                      underwear) in your 
child's book bag in case of any accidents.  
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